


Believing that God’s Word is true, a team of interdenominational, 
multicultural Christ followers are calling all believers in the 

York County, SC region to gather for a time of prayer. 

Will the Church of Jesus Christ “seek God together”, 
repent and pray for His intervention in our region, 

our state, our nation and the world? 

LOCATION:
Westminster Presbyterian Church

1320 India Hook Rd, Rock Hill, SC 29732
Tuesday, April 14, 2015

7:00 pm
For Worship, Praise and Prayer

II Chronicles 7:14

Seeking God Together
A Regional Prayer Gathering 

“For Such a Time as This”

“…if my people, who are called by my name, will humble themselves 
and pray and seek my face and turn from their wicked ways, then I will hear from heaven, 

and I will forgive their sin and will heal their land….”

A team of inter-denominational, multi-cultural Christ followers, having been 
led by God’s Word, are calling all Believers in the York County, SC region to 

gather for a time of prayer for our community and nation.

1366 Amelia Ave. Rock Hill, SC (Parking is Limited, Please Car Pool)

September 10th, 7:00 p.m. at Rock Hill Bible Fellowship. 

Parent/Child dedication will take place during 
both Worship Services on Sunday, November 15. 
If you would like to be a part of this special time, 
please sign up on the church website at 
www.fbcrockhill.org/events/parent-child-dedication/
no later than October 23.

Our new online giving tool allows you the freedom to give anytime. 
You can even set up a recurring contribution and direct where the 
money needs to go. With online giving, you can contribute to the 

mission trip and set up recurring tithes to the general fund. Visit our 
website or just scan the image below to get started. It’s that easy. 

But who am I, and who are my people, that we should be able to give as generously as this? Everything comes from 
you, and we have given you only what comes from your hand. 1 Chronicles 29 : 14-15  

www.fbcrockhill.org/online-giving 
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Online giving—it’s quick and easy 

 

But who am I, and who are my people, that we should be able to give as generously as this? 
Everything comes from you, and we have given you only what comes from your hand. 
1 Chronicles 29: 14-15

Our new online giving tool allows you the freedom to give anytime. You can even 

set up a recurring contribution or make a one-time donation. You can direct your 

donation to the church’s general fund (ministries supported by our budget), 

building fund (SixIn6 Capital Campaign), mission fund, benevolence fund, etc.  

Visit our website or just scan the image on the right to get started. It’s that easy.

Worship Choir Open Enrollment for SEASON 1
The Worship Choir needs you for Season 1. With the new season format, you may 
join the choir for a single season or several.  The music for this season includes our 
regular Sunday morning worship services PLUS our annual “It’s Christmas Musical” on 
December 6.  Open enrollment for Season 1 runs through the end of September.  
This season will end on December 13. Season 2 will begin in January 2016.  
Don’t wait.  Now is a great time to join the choir and help us lead the church in worship 
and in the Christmas celebrations in December. Call the Music Office or visit a rehearsal 
on Wednesday night through September. The choir meets at 6:30 p.m. in Room 225.

http://www.fbcrockhill.org/events/parent-child-dedication/
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/online-giving/


Our September Senior Adult Luncheon will be 
held Thursday, September 24 at 11:30 a.m. 
in the gym. For our program, we will be 
meeting with the missionaries who will be 
here for our Impact Missions Conference.
You may sign up in Sunday School or by 
calling Geri in the Church Office, 327-7181.   
There is no charge for the luncheon. The 
deadline to sign up is Monday, September 14.

SEPTEMBER SENIOR ADULT LUNCHEON : September 24

On Tuesday, September 29, our Senior Adults 
will go to Asheville and Hendersonville for 
lunch at The Moose Cafe, stop at the Western 
North Carolina Farmer’s Market, and visit 
Stepp’s Apple Orchard. We will leave the 
church parking lot at 8:30 a.m. and return by 
5:30 p.m. The cost is $10 per person. 

Sign up in your Sunday School class or by calling Geri in the Church Office, 327-7181.  
The deadline to sign up is Monday, September 21.

SENIOR ADULT APPLE ORCHARD TRIP : September 29

Please sign up on the Connect Card, 
contact Jane Bump in the 

Church Office at (803) 327-7181,
or email her at JaneB@fbcrockhill.org.

Sign up online at www.fbcrockhill.org/events/dinner-with-the-pastor.

Visit the site @ www.fbcrockhill.org/impact-2015/.

http://www.fbcrockhill.org/events/dinner-with-the-pastor/
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/impact-2015/


We need two more leaders for Girls in Action, a program 
that teaches girls ages Kindergarten through 3rd Grade 
about missions through Bible stories, missionary stories, 
games, crafts, and participation in mission projects. 
We meet Wednesday nights from 6:30 to 7:30 in 
room 110A. If you are interested in joining the GA team, 
please contact Emily Brown at (803) 230-2813 or 
emily.nicole.brown@gmail.com.

We have a team of 27 people who will be serving at 
Give Kids The World Village in Orlando, FL from 
September 12-17. While there, we will be serving 
families throughout the village by serving breakfast 
and supper, giving carousel rides, serving pizza and 
ice cream, and helping with horseback rides among many other tasks. Pray for our 
team’s trip - that we will serve faithfully, love unconditionally, and be salt and light to 
the families we serve and the staff at GKTW Village.

GIVE KIDS THE WORLD MISSION TRIP : September 12-17

SEBO is the student’s opportunity to experience a worship service that is geared 
toward them specifically. There is meaningful worship and teaching straight from 
God’s Word, as well as time for students to hang out and get to know one another.  
It is Full-Contact Worship! Join us on September 13 from 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. 
in “The APEX”ffor our Youth Worship Service (SEBO).

B45 SCAVENGER HUNT
Saturday, September 19 from 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
Get ready for the Great Hunt! Leaders and Parents will drive 

you around town as you hunt for various items hidden across 

the city. We will meet at First Baptist that morning. Then we 

will end the day celebrating your treasures and enjoying some 

pizza together!

Visit the site @ www.fbcrockhill.org/preteen-upcoming.

Tuesday Morning Bible Study begins September 8 
with our Taste and See kickoff event at 9:30 a.m. 
in the Apex. We will share worship and brunch 
and preview the three studies offered this fall. 
Childcare is provided. Contact Michele King at 
803-389-9419 for more information.

Visit the site @ www.fbcrockhill.org/taste-see.

mailto:emily.nicole.brown%40gmail.com?subject=
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/youth-weekly-activities/
www.fbcrockhill.org/preteen-upcoming
www.fbcrockhill.org/taste-see


BABY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Congratulations to Michael and Lorena Lee on the August 26 arrival of their 
daughter, Abigail Elizabeth Lee. Also, Congratulations to the proud grandparents 
Ben and Joan Lee.

DEACONS
Bereavement: Bill Williams, 803-366-7567; Jimmy Catoe, 803-329-3575

Hospital: Gary Simpkins, 803-329-4362; Keith Anglin, 803-448-4381

Assimilation: Troy Butler, 803-366-8838; Mike Geddings, 803-329-6356

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPER
September 9, 2015
Roasted Potatoes w/Bacon, Steamed Veggies w/Cheese Sauce, Corn, Rolls, Dessert
Reservations may be made on the back of today’s Connect Card or 
online at  www.fbcrockhill.org/wednesday-night-supper.  
All reservations must be made by 5:00 p.m. on Mondays. 
Adults are $5.00, Children 3-12 are $2.00 & under 2 are free.

SYMPATHY
The Staff and Congregation of First Baptist Church extend deepest sympathy 
to Laura Cook and her family on the death of her father, William Lee; to Ted 
Melton on the death of his father, Claude Melton; and to Louis Gagan on the 
death of this father, Bill Workman.

MOPS/MOMSnext is excited to be kicking off their 2nd year of ministry for 
moms of children, birth - 12th grade. Moms from Rock Hill and surrounding 
areas are welcome to join us once a month at First Baptist of 
Rock Hill in the APEX. The membership fee will be $65 for the year
(September - May). This will cover national membership dues for MOPS 
International, special speakers, crafts, game nights, and much more. We hope 
you and your mom friends will join us this year. We have a special Facebook 
group that will keep you well informed and allows each of us to further build 
these new relationships. Our first meeting will be September 10th in the 
APEX (6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.) with dates for the year given out at that time. 
Childcare will not be provided for these meetings. You can learn more at: 
www.mops.org/fbcrockhill. For more information or questions, 
feel free to contact a steering team member. 

Kim Baskin - 803-367-2893
Amy Neiconi - 205-529-1357
Joy Dawson - 803-322-3306

Beth Bramlett - 803-517-9382
Riley Johnson - 803-524-9887
Kim Vickery - 410-507-7468

www.fbcrockhill.org/wednesday-night-supper/
www.mops.org/fbcrockhill
www.mops.org/fbcrockhill
www.fbcrockhill.org/mops
www.fbcrockhill.org/mops
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Wireless Password for the WC-FBCOpen Network
Open012015

WELCOME
Thank you for joining us today!  We’re glad you’ve made time 
in your already busy schedule to worship the Lord Jesus 
Christ at First Baptist Church.  We hope you gain a greater 
understanding of God and First Baptist Church this morning.

Immediately after today’s service, stop by the lemonade
table near the large window in the back corner of the 
Worship Center and introduce yourself to one of our pastors. 
They look forward to meeting you.

A perforated “Connect” Card is attached to the bottom of 
today’s insert.  Please complete the card and put it in the 
offering plate. The card has a place for you to share prayer 
requests and to request information about our church.

Rev. Steve Hogg

HOW TO CONTACT US
www.fbcrockhill.org
Church Office - 327-7181
fbc@fbcrockhill.org
481 Hood Center Drive

Prayer Room - 325-PRAY
prayerroom@fbcrockhill.org

Sunbeams Day School - 329-2892

facebook.com/FirstBaptistRH

@FBC_RH

@FBC_RH

This Week @ FIRST BAPTIST

10:00 a.m.
4:00 p.m.

Worship
Church-wide Visitation (Rm 202)

Sunday, September 6, 2015
4:45 p.m.
6:00 p.m.

6:30 p.m.

6:45 p.m.

Wednesday Night Supper
2 & 3 Year-Old Preschool Choir (Rm 124)
4 & 5 Year-Old Preschool Choir (Rm 115)
1st - 5th Grade Children’s Choir (The D.O.C.K.)
Equipping U Classes
B45 (Rm 324 & 325)
Worship Choir Rehearsal (Choir Rm)
Orchestra Rehearsal (Worship Center)
New Path Divorce Recovery (Rm 302/304)
GriefShare (Rm 318)
Youth Small Groups (“The APEX”)	
Mission Organizations

Wednesday, September 9, 2015

Church Office Closed for Labor Day
Monday, September 7, 2015

9:30 a.m. Women’s Ministry Bible Studies (The Rock)
Tuesday, September 8, 2015

6:30 p.m. MOPS/MOMSnext (“The APEX”)
Thursday, September 10, 2015

http://www.fbcrockhill.org/
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/current-events
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/staff
http://www.fbcrockhill.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/First-Baptist-Church-Rock-Hill-SC
http://instagram.com/fbc_rh
http://twitter.com/%23%21/fbc_rh

